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Maths 
This week we have continued our fractions learning. 

The children looked at quarters and finding a quarter 

of an amount. We then moved this learning onto, 

recognizing a third, finding a third, and looking and 

finding the whole.  

 

1 Minute Maths 

You could look at the division section  

and look at division magic mix.  

 

 

English 
This week in English we have written a 

persuasive letter to Mrs Munday and Mrs 

Hanger. We found some graffiti on the 

Year 2 building (you may have seen it too!) 

and we wrote a letter to either persuade 

Mrs Munday and Mrs Hanger to get it 

removed or to leave it alone. The children 

thought about using past and present 

tense within their writing, using a open and 

closing statement as well as including 

various different conjunctions (and, so, but, 

because, if, that, when).     

Dates 
Tues 19th Mar – Parents Evening 

Weds 20th Mar- Parents Evening 

Thurs 21st Mar- World Poetry Day 

Fri 22nd Mar- Kapla visit 

Mon 25th Mar- Sleep café for parents 5-

6pm.  

Wed 27th Mar- Last day 

Mon 15th April- Children back to school 
 

 

Phonics 
This week we have been looking at suffixes again but 

this time looking at dropping the e and adding. For 

example: score → scoring & bake → baking.  

     

History 
This week we became historians and had to 

research into Mary Seacole. We found out why 

she was significant and looked at  

similarities and differences  

between her, Edith Cavell  

and Marie Curie. See if your child can  

tell you any facts about her!  

Hautbois trip 

Full payment for the Hautbois trip is due by 

Friday 22nd March.  

The full payment is £98.39 and lots of you 

have paid a £10 deposit already, so there is 

just £89.39 left to pay.  

Please reference payment as Hautbois.  

 

If you are struggling to pay this and are 

worrying you may miss the deadline, please 

speak to a member of your class team.  

     

Jigsaw 
Within our Jigsaw lesson this week we looked at how we stay healthy. The children looked at medicine 

safety. We discussed when we should take medicine and how it is important that children never take it 

on their own and how we should only take the correct dosage.   

KAPLA 
Next Friday 22nd March we have got our KAPLA visit. 

If you’re able to come along and help during your 

child’s slot please let a member of the Year 2 Team 

know.  

Coral Class: 11am-12pm 

Ruby Class: 1pm- 2pm   


